Parnjit Singh

From: Jo Hurford <

Sent: 20 October 2021 14:29
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Fast Track Team from BCAAC

Dear Fast Track Team at Planning,
Re 2021/3728/P 90-92 Grays Inn Road

The comment from the Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee is ‘No comment'.

Kind regards

Jo Hurford
BCAAC



